MEMORIAL DAY
The Spring City Mayor and Council will designate those to post signs
stating how long items may be left on cemetery spaces. Items left on
cemetery lots or burial spaces after the grace period is over will be
discarded.

CUT FLOWERS AND POTTED PLANTS

Cut flowers and potted plants, wreaths and blankets shall not be allowed
on grave lawns longer than three days, except during the period from
December 1 to March 1, and for one week following Memorial Day,
unless removed by the owner within the above times, the City staff or
contracted lawn care professionals shall remove all items. Owners shall
be responsible for their own vases and containers. Flowers, plants, or
wreaths may be left indefinitely on lots or burial spaces if placed upon
a permanent and substantial foundation or base which shall be a part of
the monument/headstone.

DECORATION OF GRAVE SPACES

Flowers, wreaths etc. may be left on cemetery spaces indefinitely if they
are:

1. The flowers are placed in vases that are a permanent part of the
monument/monument/headstone;

2. Wreaths or swags attached to the monument/monument/headstone
with wire or string;

3. Any items that are placed upon the concrete pad of the monument/
headstone.

MEMORIAL TREES AND SHRUBS

The planting of trees and shrubs on occupied or unoccupied grave spaces, as well
as perennial plants, is prohibited. All trees and shrubs must be planted with the
approval of the Mayor and City Council. If donations are made the City shall take
donations for plant material and shall purchase, at cost, trees and shrubs
according to donors wishes in the Spring of each year. The plant material
shall be planted by the City at no cost to the donor. If the lot or burial space owner
wishes to plant their own trees and shrubs or to have a business plant a tree
or shrub, written permission with a spotted location within the Cemetery must be
obtained before planting.



